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March 2025 

COUNCIL HIGHLIGHTS 
 

PLEASE SEE ENCLOSED 
LETTER FROM HONORA-

BLE MINISTER, RIC 
MCIVER, MUNICIPAL  
AFFAIRS MINISTER 
FOR THE PROVINCE 

OF ALBERTA. 
 

THE VILLAGE OF  
CREMONA HAS HAD  

THE MAYOR AND  
TWO COUNCILORS 

RESIGN. 

Utility Bill Rebate: 

As per Council decision, 

made at the January 8, 

2025 Special Meeting, all 

residential utility custom-

ers will receive a rebate of 

$20.00 on their next two 

bills. If you do not see this 

rebate on your bill please 

contact the office at  

403-637-3762. 

Tax Notices 

Your 2025 Property Tax  

Assessments will be mailed out in 

March. 

Please watch for them and  

contact the Village office if you 

have any questions. 

403-637-3762 

TAX INSTALLMENT PAYMENT PROGRAM 
(TIPP) 

The Village of Cremona offers a tax pay-

ment program where you pay your munici-

pal property taxes on a monthly basis. 

 

Your tax payment will automatically be 

withdrawn from your account at the end of 

each month ensuring your taxes are paid on 

time and avoid any late penalties or going 

into arrears. 

 

For more information, contact Sandi at the 

403.637.3762 or email finances@cremona.ca 



Next Regular Council Meeting 

March 18, 2025 

Meeting starts at 7:00pm. 

Join us for coffee at 6:30pm. 

 

UNPAID UTILITY 

ACCOUNT NOTICE 

Should any combined water and wastewater 

account or portion thereof remain unpaid for 

more than sixty (60) days following the date of 

the billing, the Village of Cremona shall have 

the right to enforce payment by transfer of the 

unpaid amount to the property tax account or 

the right to disconnect the water supply to the 

property.  

There are several payment options available 

to you: 

1. Payment by phone or on-line—contact 

your bank for details; 

2. In person at the Village Office—we accept 

cash, cheque and debit; 

3. Mail—a cheque can be mailed to: Village 

of Cremona, Box 10, Cremona  AB T0M 

0R0; 

4. Mail drop box—your payment can be put 

in the drop box located on the front of the 

Village Office main doors. 

If payment is not received the Village may 

apply your outstanding balance to your 

property tax account . 

For more information please contact the 

Village Office at 403-637-3762. 


